CHRISTMAS DECORATION DAY!







Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to invite you to come and make Christmas decorations in school with your children. In order to make the event as safe as possible we have decided to limit the numbers in school by having one year group in at a time and separating the two classes. We will also be ensuring adequate ventilation so you may wish to wrap up warmly! Unfortunately we will also have to limit this to one adult per child. Please see below for dates, times and locations. If you have more than one child in our school then both children will be able to join you in the session you have chosen. However you are also welcome to attend both individual sessions if you would prefer.

Owls – 2-3pm, Friday December 3rd – In the school hall

Badgers – 2-3pm, Friday December 3rd – In the Year 2 classrooms

Caterpillars – 2-3pm, Monday 6th December – in the school hall

Ladybirds – 2-3pm, Monday 6th December – In the Early Years classrooms

Hedgehogs – 2-3pm, Thursday 9th December – In the school hall

Squirrels – 2-3pm, Thursday 9th December – In the Year One classrooms

You will be able to take your child home at 3pm once the session has finished.

We look forward to seeing you soon!

Kind regards,

Ruth Halbauer

Deputy Headteacher